
   
5th July 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

I write to confirm the details of GCSE Results Day on Thursday 12th August. I hope that we can 

welcome students on site to collect their results in person and, as such, I have planned to do so. 

Should this change due to COVID-19, I will confirm any new arrangements with you as soon as 

possible.   

 

GCSE results can be collected in the following order from the Jill Allport Suite (next to the main 

entrance):  

 

 Group 1 (Surname A-G) – 8:30 – 9:15am  

 

 Group 2 (Surname H-Q) – 9:15-10am  

 

 Group 3 (Surname P-Z) – 10- 10:45am  

 

It is essential that students follow any Covid-19 protocols in place, which may include wearing 

facemasks depending on the latest government advice at the time.  

 

If your child is unable to attend in person, they can nominate a close relative to collect results on 

their behalf. If this is something you would like to explore further, please contact Mr Hemming directly 

via email. No results can be distributed to anybody other than the student unless by prior 

arrangement.  shemming@lighthall.co.uk;   

  

All results will also be sent to students via their school email address at 10:45am. Please email Mr 

Hayfield if your child requires a password reminder to be sent:  nhayfield@lighthall.co.uk;  

 

On the day, there will be opportunity to discuss individual results with a senior member of staff. In 

addition, various 6th Form providers will also be available to support with any questions you may 

have.  

 

If you have any questions before the 12th August, please contact me via email. Alternatively, you 

may also find the TAG section of the school website has many of the answers you require. This has 

recently been updated to include all relevant information, including copies of any communication 

previously sent.  https://www.lighthall.co.uk/teacher-assessed-grades-tag-summer-21/;  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

  

 

 

Mr Hayfield   

Assistant Headteacher  
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